PPCC

PUBLIC PROCUREMENT AND CONCESSIONS COMMISSION

Ref: Circular No.001/Fiscal Year 2023

Date: November 24, 2023
From: Public Procurement and Concessions Commission

To: All Ministers, Executive Directors, Director Generals, Managing Directors, Chief
Administrators, Presidents, Principals, Superintendents and Procurement

Practitioners

Subject: NOTICE OF PPCC APPROVALS

Following the final pronouncement of the elections results by the National Elections
Commission and the subsequent establishment of the Joint Presidential Transitional Team
(JPTT) by H. E. Dr. George Manneh Weah, President of the Republic of Liberia, the Public
Procurement and Concessions Commission hereby informs all Ministries, Agencies and
Commissions (MACs)that with immediate effect, will ONLY grant approvals for ongoing
projects, emergency requests and requests surrounding the preparation leading to the
inauguration of the President elect.

This measure is infended to adequately streamline procurement requests emanating

from all MACs that are not applicable within this fransitional period. The Commission
expects all MACs to adhere to this notice and act accordingly.

Thank you.

Sigheid:

Bodger.S
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
Publlc Procurement and Concessions Commission (PPCC)




